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Dear Panther Family, 
 
This morning, our elementary school was contacted by local law enforcement regarding a 
disagreement between parents about picking up their students from the elementary school.  
At no time were students or staff in danger, nor did it involve anyone entering the building. Out 
of an abundance of caution, our School Resource Officer will maintain a presence at the 
elementary school. Based on a police recommendation, our students will also remain inside. 
 
We take every safety recommendation seriously and are committed to keeping our Panthers safe 
and supported. Thank you for your trust and partnership as we continue to make student safety 
our highest priority. 
 
 
With Panther Pride, 
 
Climax-Scotts Community Schools Administration 


